
Hello,

I am writing to urge you to not split up our beloved community, Greenpoint.

I moved to Greenpoint in August 2021 & it didn’t take long for me to feel at home in this
neighborhood. As a woman with Polish heritage, I greatly appreciate seeing and living amongst
this community. I would be distraught to see it torn apart.

It did not take long for me to identify as a “Greenpointer.” I cherish the people & businesses who
have built up GP, we are a United front. Please keep us together.

Sincerely,
Sara McGeee


